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Date of Release: 20 June 2024 
Reference No. 2024-008 

Lagawe, Ifugao  | The Philippine Statistics Authority-Cordillera Administrative Region 
Regional Director Villafe P. Alibuyog visited and inspired the participants during the 
Provincial Level Training of the 2024 Census of Population-Community-Based 
Monitoring System. One objective of the training is to discuss the Household Profile 
Questionnaire which will be used during the field enumeration.  

Supervison to the PhilSys Fixed Registration Center was also conducted by 
Registration Officer III Cristeta E. Ngolob especially on the establishment of PhilSys 
AVP and booth. 

For additional inquiries, visit the official PSA website (www.rssocar.psa.gov.ph/ifugao) 
or Facebook page (www.facebook.com/PSAIfugao/) for the latest updates.  
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